Mayor’s Report
For

July 18, 2019 Assembly Meeting

Stikine River Submerged Lands: Mayor Jensen received notice from the
US Department of Interior, Bureau of Land Management that all submerged
lands of the Stikine River, including all named waterways, sloughs and
interconnecting sloughs are now in the ownership of the State of Alaska.



